
School Uniform 
Second hand uniform will be available for a donation.  

9am and 3pm on the playground - Tuesdays and Fridays. 

Embroidered sweatshirts, sweat cardigans, book bags and coats can be ordered at 

www.gooddies.co.uk – just search for Emscote Infant School.   

All other items can be found in all major supermarkets. 

Girls 

   

-Light blue or white polo shirt  
-Grey skirts, grey pinafore dresses or trousers 
-Checked red/white dress in warmer weather 
-Grey tights or grey or white socks  
-Maroon sweatshirt/sweat cardigan with 
embroidered school logo 
-Black shoes (no open-toed sandals or trainers) 
-Maroon book bag with embroidered school 
logo  
-Outdoor coat (school logo coats available at 
Gooddies) 

                Boys 
-Light blue or white polo shirt 
-Long or short grey trousers 
-Grey socks 
-Maroon sweatshirt with embroidered school 
logo 
-Black shoes (no open-toed sandals or trainers) 
-Maroon book bag with embroidered school 
logo 
-Outdoor coat (school logo coats available at 
Gooddies) 
 

    

                 PE    

 

 
 
Children will wear their PE kits to school on a 
PE day but they must wear the school PE 
uniform, as follows: 
-White embroidered or plain white t-shirt,  
-navy blue or black shorts  
-navy blue or black joggers or leggings in winter 
- Velcro-fastening pumps or trainers 
-School logo jumper or cardigan. 

Please label all clothes 
and shoes so that we can 

find them easily if 
misplaced 

 
 
 

http://www.gooddies.co.uk/


           Starting School Calendar 
 

Date Activity/Event 

Monday 21st  
June 

You will receive an email from us with a lot of information: 
-All the forms we usually give out. (If you need paper copies, please email and 
we can post these to you). 
 

Wednesday 7th 
July 
 

Transition Day visits to school. 
Due to current Government guidance, we will need to decide closer to the time 
our arrangements for this visit. We will inform you by email as soon as we can.  

 

Wednesday 
28th June, 6pm 

‘Chatter Matters’ via Zoom 
Mr Queralt will be inviting you all to a Virtual ‘Microsoft Teams’ meeting, 
where we will be outlining to you the importance of verbal communication and 
how we assess and support it in school. We will then email out to you a 
PowerPoint of speech and language games you can play with your child over 
the summer, which will be fun and could really benefit them too.  
  

Summer 
Holidays 

Reading and playing games  
Please share lots of books with your child over the Summer. It really helps 
them develop the skills to learn to read.  
Play games, take turns and allow them to lose!  
Work through the Speech and Language games that we give you via 
PowerPoint.  
 

Week 
beginning 6th 
September  

Virtual Home Visit Week. 
We will carry out Virtual home visits, via Zoom. These worked really 
successfully last year. Sometime during July, we will email out to you your day, 
time and Zoom link. It will last about 10 minutes and be very informal.  
 

Week 
beginning 13th  
September 

Starting School  
The children will be doing part time hours during this week, to give them an 
opportunity to settle in gently. Again, details of this will follow in July.  
  

 


